
Glamorgan School 

School Donation/Kiwisport/Stationery 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Donations 
We greatly appreciate all donations made to the school and the discounts for early payment will be available again. The school 

donation for the 2017 school year is as follows: 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Payment can be made at the office by cheque, EFTPOS, Visa, internet banking or automatic payments can be arranged with 

your bank. Our bank account details are ASB 12-3080-005948600.  Please ensure you complete the reference section with your 

child’s name and specify “school donation”. You are able to claim a tax refund on school donations paid by requesting and 

completing an IR526 form from the Inland Revenue.  
 

Kiwisport 

Glamorgan School is part of a local cluster of schools who work with North Harbour Sport to give children the opportunity to 

experience two sports a year taken by the sports clubs with trained coaches taking six lessons per class in terms 2 and 3. The 

overall objective is to expose children to new and different sports so they become active and realise that sport can be a fun way 

to stay healthy as well as having a competitive element. The school subsidises the Kiwisport lessons by using Kiwisport 

funding provided as part of its Operations Grant and the total contribution payable by families for 2017 is $6 per child. 
 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs 
We have offered Mathletics for the last 3 years and in 2016 we trialed the Reading Eggs programme also, with great feedback 

from families, students and parents, as a supplement to class programmes and homework. Parents and caregivers asked if they 

can register their children through school as it is much cheaper than the family charge. The whole school is offered Reading 

Eggs and Mathletics is offered from Year 3 to Year 6 also.  
 

Stationery 
At Glamorgan School we offer a stationery pack that consists of stationery the teachers have carefully chosen to match the 

needs of their teaching programmes and that is robust enough to last the year. Class consumables such as felt pens, crayons, 

highlighter pens and coloured pencils are bought in bulk and shared in the class which keeps costs as low as possible. These 

consumables are included in the stationery pack. The school makes no profit on these packs.  
 

Paper and photocopying is a contribution gratefully received. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please bring this section when purchasing your stationery. 

 

Glamorgan School 

Year 1  Room 2 Stationery 2017 

Name:                                                                                                                                  Room:  2 

Stationery Pack 27.50  

Reading Eggs 18.50  

Book Bag      Blue    Green    Orange    Pink    Purple  (circle colour choice)           3.50  

 Sub Total 49.50 

Kiwisport 6.00 6.00 

 Sub Total 55.50 

Paper & Photocopying ( Contribution) 16.00 16.00 

 TOTAL 71.50 

 

 

Please note: 

The school office will be open on Tuesday 31st January 2017 from 9.00am to 2.00pm if you would like to pay for stationery and 

school donations before the commencement of the school year. 

If sending money to school with your child, please ensure it is in a named envelope with the order form attached. 

           School uniforms orders will be taken from Monday 13th February. 

 

 
Per year Pay by end of March 2017 Per term 

1 Child $175 $160 $43.75 

2 or more children $325 $300 $81.25 


